
Granville Planning Commission Meeting Minutes 
November 6, 2017 
 
 
In attendance: 
Judy Wood, Chair, Cheryl L. Sargeant, Secretary and Mary Falcon 
 
 
Call to Order:  6:05 p.m. 
 
Public Communication: 

• Received e-mail from Two Rivers Ottaquechee Regional Commission (TRORC) 
for a “Protecting Land and Wildlife in a Changing Climate” forum, but none of us 
will attend. 

 
• Received notification of a Hearing regarding the potential changes to access along 

Kennedy Road to McDonald Road on November 20th.  Cheryl will be attending 
the Hearing. 

 
• Received an updated Town Plan from the Town of Lincoln for our records. 

 
 
Old Business: 

• Minutes from the October 2, 2017 meeting were approved as written with a 
motion made by Mary and seconded by Judy  All in favor none opposed. 

 
• Discussion of the Planning Commission's method of drafting a new town plan.  

Cheryl presented her preliminary review of the Utilities and Facilities section, and 
will look into the TRORC update to see if there are further additions needed. 
Cheryl will also re-edit the Utilities, Facilities and Services section, deleting parts 
that we identified at this meeting. Mary will edit the Transportation section; and 
Judy will work on the Energy section. Judy will continue her work on the DRAFT 
working document.  We will need to contact TRORC for updated maps to be 
included for each section. 

 
New Business: 
 
Next meeting December 4th. 
 
 
Judy made the motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:52p.m. And Mary seconded.  All in 
favor none opposed. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Cheryl L. Sargeant, Secretary 



Granville Planning Commission 


